
 

 

 
Our Ref  JP/RB//RMO 
 
23rd September 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 11 Parent Information Evening 
 

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 11 Parent Information on Wednesday 2nd 
October 2024 from 5.30pm - 6.30pm. 
 
This event is to provide Year 11 with exam support and offer support from the school 
to parents/carers as their child progresses through their Year 11 journey ahead of the 
summer 2024 examinations. 
 
If you are arriving by car, parents can park on the main school car park and enter the 
school via the staff entrance.  The session will include how to best help your child 
revise and how to help them manage stress during exam periods.  Doors will open at 
5.20pm where you will register your attendance with a member of leadership and be 
guided to where the talk will take place. 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact Mrs Beazley (Deputy Headteacher) by 
emailing postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or call 01902 558222. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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